Good Afternoon Eagle Canyon Families, June 8, 2015

This is Laurie Warner, principal of Eagle Canyon Elementary, with our last phone blast for
this school year. As I sit here and reflect about all of the year's school activities and
curriculum changes, the words that come to mind are "exciting”, "challenging”, and “new".
For one, our staff and students successfully tackled the full implementation of the CCSS in
both Language Arts and Mathematics. In addition, we have continued to challenge our staff
and students with our school wide Attendance Competition which has paid off since we are
proudly ending our school year with a 97.81% statistical average which is the highest
attendance percentage of all the elementary schools in the CVUSD. We also added 6 new
teachers to our campus this year and lots of new traditions such as: the 6™ Grade Ancient
Olympiad, the College Week Guest Speakers, a school wide Tailgate Party, our acceptance
into the No Excuses University Network, and a brand new Eagle Canyon Alma Mater. It
certainly has been an exciting year around here, and I am positive that our Eagles will
continue to Soar to Success even more so next school year.

Here are the last weekly activity announcements for this school year -

On Monday and Tuesday, before and after school, yearbooks will be on sale in front of the
office for $25.00, but it is based on a first-come, first serve basis and only cash is being
accepted for payment. On Monday, the following events will take place: 6™ grade promotion
practice from 8:30 to 10:30 am in the MPR, a 6™ grade brunch at 10:30 am in the
amphitheater, a 6™ grade yearbook signing activity at 11:30 am in the classrooms, and 5™
grade students will be hosting an Entrepreneur Day Event from 1 to 3 pm in the back quad
area. On Tuesday, which is a MINIMUM DAY with a dismissal time at 11:45 am, we will
begin our morning with our last Eagle Canyon Rally Routine Assembly on the blacktop where
our students will sing our new Eagle Canyon Alma Mater and our promoting 6™ grade
students will walk down the red carpet for the last time at Eagle Canyon Elementary. Also on
Tuesday, the following events will take place: 6™ grade promotion will take place at 8:30 am
in the MPR, emergency supply kits and 3™ Trimester Report Cards will be sent home with
your student, and 6™ grade parents will be hosting a 6™ Grade Promotion Party at the
McCoy Equestrian Center from 3 to 5:30 pm for those students who prepaid for a tickeft.

Have a wonderful summertime with your family and friends - I have enjoyed my fourth year
serving as your Eagle Canyon Principal in this wonderful community, and I am looking forward
to next year as we continue to Soar to Success because our students are college bound!
Lastly, please take some time to explore the NEU link that we have provided on the front
page of our school website down at the very bottom during the summertime so that you can
bring us your ideas for next school year as well as understand what being a part of the NEU
Network is all about. Thank you!



